
P U B L I C  N O T I C E  O F  M E E T I N G

We’ve scheduled the next JEA  
Board Meeting at your place.

The next meeting will be held on November 18 at 1 p.m.

And you can participate from the comfort of your own home 

because JEA offers live streaming of its monthly board meetings. 

To watch the live meeting online, visit jea.com 

and click the link on the homepage.

Of course, you are always welcome to attend in person.

Listen in to learn about:

• Bi-Monthly Operations Presentation

Switch to JEA eBill for a chance
to win an iPad Air™.

Go paperless when you enroll in JEA eBill.  
You could win a FREE iPad Air. It’s easy  

to switch and awesome to win.  
Visit jea.com/eBill for complete details.

Customers who sign up for eBill between Nov. 1 and Nov. 30, 2014, will be entered to win a FREE iPad Air.


